
 
 
 

Independent School District 271 
Bloomington, Minnesota 

 
 
 

School Board Professional Development 
Monday, October 12, 2020 

5:30 pm  
via Google Hangouts Meet 

 
 

 
There will be a virtual professional development session for the 
School Board on Monday, October 12, 2020, at 6:00 p.m.  
The topic is Safe and Supportive Schools/Cultural Proficiency. 
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If you need an accommodation for a disability 
(e.g. wheelchair accessibility, interpreter, hearing, large-print materials) 

 such an accommodation can be available upon advance request.  
Contact the Office of the Superintendent as soon as possible: 

952-681-6403  (Minnesota Relay 711) 
 


